
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 February 2023  

Dear parent/carer 

Re: Year 11 Mock Examinations 

Year 11 students will sit their second set of mock examinations for this year from Monday 27 February 

2023 – Thursday 9 March 2023.  

To support your child in preparing for their mock examinations, I have enclosed a copy of our mock 

examination timetable.  

Your child should be revising each evening for these exams, through a combination of after-school 

revision sessions within the Academy, and revision at home. Students will have a combination of 

revision guides, knowledge organisers, online revision tools and work books to revise from.  Your 

support in encouraging your child to engage with this revision each night is essential to their success.  

Moreover, it is crucial that your child is in school for all of these exams. These exams will give your 

child an indication of their current progress and will inform the Academy of what further support is 

required to fully prepare them for their final examinations in the summer term 2023. Non-attendance 

at these examinations could severely impact on your child’s outcomes in the summer. 

For any further guidance or support, please contact any of the team detailed below: 

 Mrs Rosaman, Vice Principal emily.rosaman@attrust.org.uk 

 Mr Snowden, Head of Year 11 matt.snowden@attrust.org.uk  

 Mrs Hughes, Pastoral Leader Year 11 taryn.hughes@attrust.org.uk  

 Mrs Clarke, Raising Standards Lead emily.clarke@attrust.org.uk  

Kind regards  

 

 

Mrs Emily Rosaman 

Vice Principal – Quality of Education and Outcomes 
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